From: Eileen Willmott

Sent: 15 January 2020 20:41

To: Little, Tom

Subject: Reduction of plane tree in front garden of 49, St Alban's Road

Dear Tom Little,

I hope to get the plane tree in my front garden reduced to its previous reduction points. Council contractors are carrying out tree reduction works in St Alban's Road next week, on the 22nd of January. As a leaseholder, with Camden as landlord, I am responsible for the works carried out to the trees in my garden. As the property is in the Dartmouth Park Conservation Area, I need the necessary permissions to get the work carried out. Please can you help and advise me on this matter?

Thank you, Eileen Willmott